
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 April 23, 2025 

All Students: 

Time is running out to guarantee yourself a yearbook! We are finalizing 

the quantity of yearbooks being ordered with Jostens. The final 

chance to order a yearbook is April 30. We will not be ordering extras, 

so there is no guarantee of a yearbook if you don't place your order at 

this time. You can order online at www.jostens.com or drop the form 

and $65 off in the office. If you aren't sure you ordered one, check 

with Ms. Stewart. 

 

Dress up days this week are as follows: 

Thursday- Show off your Pink for the Flamingo Hotel 

Friday- Play a little Roulette and wear black or red 

 

Prom: 

Prom will be held this Saturday at the Hustisford Community Hall, 

doors will be open at 7pm, with a grand march being held at 7:30pm. 

The dance will end at 11pm you will have 30 minutes to return to the 

high school for post prom there will be no entrance after 11:30pm.  

 

No student will be allowed into the community hall after 7:45pm. 

If you leave a parent will be notified and you will not be allowed attend 

post prom.  

 If you would like to be a part of the grand march, please fill out the 

sign-up sheet in the office by then end of the day.  

Tickets will be sold at lunch for $10, you may not purchase a ticket for 

a guest, if you do not have your guest form turned in. Tickets must be 

http://www.jostens.com/


purchased by Wednesday, April 23rd.  Admission for spectators will be 

a dollar. 

Hope to see you there in your Vegas attire.  

 

Events:  

HD United traveled to River Valley to take on the 3rd ranked Hawks 

last night.Addy Raue scored the Goal for United, who came up on the 

short end of a 4-1 final score. But United did not give up, holding River 

Valley scoreless in the 2nd half and creating a number of scoring 

opportunities. Sofie Zurawski had 7 Saves in 70 minutes in goal and 

Aubrey Fetzer closed out the game. United hosts Central Wisconsin 

Christian at 7pm on Thursday in Flyway conference matchup. 

 

Last night the track team competed in their first conference meet of 

the year. Overall it was a very successful meet for everyone. Alex 

Komp finished in 6th in the 100 and 5th in the 200. Brayson Lentz 

finished 6th in the 400 with the best time of his season, along with a 

2nd place finish in triple jump. Joe Beavers finished first in both the 

110 meter hurdles and discus. Joey Johnson finished 2nd in discus, 

improving his previous record by 44 feet, he also finished first in shot 

put. Layla Thimm finished 4th in shot put and 5th in discus. Vivian 

Henderson also finished 3rd in the 100 and 4th in long jump.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


